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Klaus, Lauren

From: Comox Valley Healthcare Foundation <info@cvhealthcarefoundation.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2023 12:33 PM
To: Klaus, Lauren
Subject: Ways to be involved in June

 

  

     As we enjoy all of this wonderful sunshine, I imagine that many of you are also hoping for rain 
to arrive and provide some relief to communities affected by wildfires. At the Foundation, we 
feel grateful to see care and compassion within our community on a daily basis. I hope you 
will enjoy reading about a recent Code Orange training exercise at the hospital which 
provided our healthcare teams with an incredible learning opportunity, preparing them to 
respond effectively and in coordination with other local agencies in the event of a major 
disaster or incident. 

   This month there are a number of fun ways to be involved in supporting healthcare. I 
appreciate being able to share them with you and the opportunity to highlight the many 
people, businesses and organizations who give their time, talent and funds to support care in 
our community. Thank you to each of you for all that you do. 

Sincerely, 

Jess 

Executive Director 
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LAST CALL TO REGISTER FOR 
GOLF 

There are still a few spots available for 
our 31st Annual Golf Classic presented 
by RE/MAX Ocean Pacific Realty at 
Crown Isle Resort & Golf Community 
coming up Friday, June 23, 2023. 
 
ALL LEVELS of golf are welcome for this 
fun-focused Texas Scramble. $40,000 in 
hole-in-one prizes, lunch, entertainment, 
dinner and an exciting auction led by Dave 
Stevens make this a community event that 
you won't want to miss! Singles, doubles or 
foursomes are all encouraged to register. 

NEW this year, golfers will have the 
opportunity to enjoy live music before they hit the greens. A physician and a nurse from the 
Emergency Department will combine their musical talent and volunteer their time as a way to 
thank all of our golf contributors. Local business owner Adil Amlani then continues the music, 
touring holes to bring fun and festivities to the course! 

Thank you to all of our generous sponsors, auction donors, players and volunteers who are 
coming together to create another amazing Golf Classic! Special mention to our presenting 
sponsor, RE/MAX Ocean Pacific Realty, and to our top sponsors, Odlum Brown, Waypoint 
Insurance, and Honeywell, who continue to show their commitment to enhancing healthcare 
across the region through this golf event year over year. 

Please register by June 13th.   

Limited tickets are also available for the dinner and auction: $75/person. Please email 
info@cvhealthcarefoundation.com to reserve your seat! 

Golf Registration  
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COORDINATED EMERGENCY PLANNING FOR OUR 
COMMUNITY 

The Comox Valley Emergency Program and 19 Wing Comox co-designed and co-conducted 
a large-scale multi-agency emergency training exercise on May 17, 2023, known within Island 
Health as a Code Orange Mass Casualty Exercise. The exercise took place in and between 
several locations, including Air Force Beach, 19 Wing Comox, 19 Wing Fitness Centre, and 
the Comox Valley Hospital. Over twenty different agencies were involved. 

Multi-agency training such as this ensures interoperability among the various agencies, 
clearer understanding of the different roles and procedures used by others, as well as a 
chance to learn from each other. All training scenarios were carefully prepared to maintain 
realism and the continued operations of all agencies to handle real emergencies. 

Our gratitude to everyone involved in this critical day of training to ensure our 
community is prepared in the event of a major disaster or incident. 
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WORK HARD PLAY HARD 
50/50 

We PLAY here. We WORK here. We make a 
life here. We appreciate our community's 

support of healthcare here in this exceptional 
place we call home! 

 
The Work Hard Play Hard 50/50 is back with 

proceeds helping to fund leading-edge 
equipment for the hospital. Tickets can be 

purchased online until June 26th at 
11:59pm.  As of today, the jackpot is already 

over $2,000 and growing! 

Thank you to our 50/50 presenting sponsors 
Courtney & Anglin Real Estate Group and 

Mindset Wealth iA Private Wealth. 

Purchase raffle tickets  
 

 

 

CHARITY TAP AT THE 
CHURCH ST. TAPHOUSE 

We are excited to announce that Church St. 
Taphouse (CST) is offering their locally-

made house beer, Home Buoy Honey Ale, 
as the charity tap benefitting the Foundation 

for the full month of June! 

We are also thrilled to tell you that Brian 
McLean Chevrolet Buick GMC Ltd. 

pledged to match their donation to further the 
impact on healthcare in the Comox Valley. 

From 5:30-8:30pm on June 14th at CST, the 
Foundation will be hosting some special 

activities, draw prizes, and an opportunity to 
connect in support of local healthcare. 

Learn more  
 

 

  

 

Make a donation  
 

 

  

Great Care. Close to Home. 

250-331-5957 
  


